
Daily Announcements
*There will be a girls track meeting in Mr. Cress’ room Monday, January 8th

@ 230

*If you need to sign up to drive, please check your email from Ms. Schaffer. If
you don’t have an email from her, please go see her.

*There will be a boys track meeting @ 230 in the cafeteria on Tues January 9th

*There will be a girls soccer sign up in student services this week.


